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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) 
Request ID:  REQ05085 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to planning discharge notices. 
 
Your request: 
 

I am trying to obtain the decision notices relating to a number of applications, however, 
these do not appear to be available on your planning portal.  
  
Are you able to assist please and send me copies of the discharge notices associated 
with the below reference numbers (also highlighted on "Scan 1" attached) by email?  

 
• R/2001/3819  
• L/1999/0219 
• L/1999/0121 
• L/1999/1266 
• L/1999/0734 
• R/2000/0251 
• L/1999/1213 
• R/2000/1763 
• L/1999/0634 
• R/2000/1306 
• R/2000/2142 
• R/2001/3245 
• R/2001/3809 
• R/2001/3861 
• R/2001/5097 
• R/2002/0142 
• R/2001/2805 
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The decision notice associated with the application granted on 4 October 2002 under 
unique reference 50000B (also highlighted at p 2/3 on "Scan 2" attached) Subject to 
conditions for variation to condition 2 imposed on planning permission reference 50000A 
gtd 15.10.98 to extend the time allowed for approval of reserved matters also does not 
appear to be available on the portal. Are you able to assist please and send me a copy of 
the decision notice associated with the this application?  
 
The information you have requested is accessible for you to view via the Council’s website on the 
weblink – 

http://planning.coventry.gov.uk/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet  

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied 
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 
 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk  
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Information Governance 

  
  




